
1


From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 10:32 PM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: draft ROCON Feb Forecast and Spring Base section


Attachments: Upper Sacramento (Feb Forecast and Spring Base)--GY.docx


Good job. Attached are my track changes.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Tue, Apr 16, 2019 at 6:41 PM Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Cathy, Garwin,


Attached is my draft section on the February forecast and spring base flows discussion for the Upper


Sacramento/Shasta Division. Just sending the sub-section rather than sending whole document so as to avoid


version control issues.


Maria had provided some suggested additions for this section that in my mind didn't really fit, (rule of thumb


chart, science center modeling, and previous drought administrative record) so I plan to insert them either


earlier (in the year-round discussion) or later (in the summer cold water pool management discussion).


Evan


--
Evan Bing Sawyer,

Natural Resource Management Specialist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3656

Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov
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